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Friday 13th January 
 
 

 
Year 1 Visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park, Wednesday 1st March 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
To support our topic next half term, ‘Fur, Feathers and Scales’, Year 1 will be visiting the Yorkshire Wildlife 
Park.   
 
We will be leaving school at 8:50am and will return at 4:30pm. The children will be spending the majority of 
the time outside so please dress your child in appropriate clothes to suit the weather.  
 
All Key Stage 1 children are entitled to a Universal Free School meal which we will provide on the day; 
however, if you would prefer to supply a packed lunch yourself, please indicate on ParentMail. 
 
In order for the visit to take place, we require a voluntary contribution of £17.50 per child.  
 
Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received then the visit will not be able to take 
place.  
 
School does not make a profit and all parental contributions will be used to pay for the trip. Please ensure that 
permission is given and any contributions are made via ParentMail by Monday 6th February.  
 
We will also need parent volunteers in order for the trip to go ahead. If you are able to help, please let your 
child’s class teacher know as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Helen O’Kane and Aimee Wood 
Year 1 Teachers   
 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj3r_yo6s3PAhWIPRoKHaxTAbIQjRwIBw&url=http://www.yorkshire.com/view/attractions/doncaster/yorkshire-wildlife-park-892420&psig=AFQjCNHkj2XAm7bsJ6cCytpgZIZInFzlBw&ust=1476106218779251

